
 
 

Monday 8th June 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

I’m delighted to inform you that Mrs Moris will be taking on the role of Acting Principal at Morehall                   

Primary from Monday 8th June. You will all know Mrs Moris as the current Vice Principal and I’m                  

sure that you will join me in congratulating her on her new appointment.  

 

Mrs Sowden-Mehta has decided to leave Turner Schools to pursue new opportunities and we wish               

to extend our thanks to her for her service with the Trust, particularly in taking Morehall Primary to                  

its first “Good” Ofsted inspection in its history. We also wish her all the best in her future                  

endeavours. ​Mrs Sowden-Mehta has asked us to pass on her good wishes to all within the Trust,                 

especially to the amazing team, parents and pupils whom she has worked with over the last three                 

years. 

 

Mrs Moris has been at Morehall since 2015 and is keen to build on the fantastic work that has been                    

undertaken at the school over the last few years. Having attended Morehall herself as a child, Mrs                 

Moris has a long standing connection with the school and is passionate about delivering the best                

education possible for the local community, of which she is still a part. 

 

Mrs Moris will continue to be supported by Miss Barrow as Vice Principal and they will lead Morehall                  

alongside the amazing team of teachers and support staff who are well established at the school. 

 

Once again I would like to congratulate Mrs Moris on her appointment, I am confident that she will                  

take the school from strength to strength. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr Seamus Murphy 

Trust Principal and CEO 

 

 

 


